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Women should not be denied contraceptive services because their employer has a belief against such
coverage. A woman's right to contraceptive services should not be dictated by someone else.
Contraceptives are not being forced upon any one. Some want to force the lack of contraceptives on
others.

This is a health issue. Free contraceptives will help women control their lives and improve the lives of
their family members.

Karen Wagner
mathtee@aol.com
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